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Reception Parent’s Phonics Evening Tuesday 5th October 6.30pm  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your interest in our phonics evening. I would just like to remind you of our Covid precautions;  

 

 Only one parent per child is able to attend the meeting 

 Please take a lateral flow test on the day before coming into school  

 Masks must be worn at all times when you are in the school building 

 Please make sure that you socially distance from staff and other parents at all times 

 

You must not come to the meeting if: 

 

 you have one or more COVID-19 symptoms 

 Your LFT was positive  

 you have had a positive test in the last 10 days 

 you are legally required to quarantine, having recently visited countries outside the Common Travel Area  

 

Please come to the gate where your child comes into school where you will be met by Mrs Howells who will 

direct you into your child’s classroom.  

On entering the classroom please sign in using our e-reception.  

We are looking forward to seeing you tomorrow,  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Jessica Berry 
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